
Second Grade Newsletter 

Week of January 13 , 2025 

The purpose of this newsletter is to provide you with some insight as to what is happening in 

our busy second grade classroom. If you have any questions or concerns please feel free to contact 

me by phone, email, or note. 

E: gasau@stjohnsracine.org​ ​ P: 262-488-1869 

 

       Upcoming Week Reminders: 

       Monday               January  20   PE 

       Tuesday​                    January  21   Memory 

       Wednesday​         January  22   Chapel  

       Thursday​         January  23   Library 

        Friday​ ​         January  24   PE  math and reading logs due   Spelling/ Fast fact test                             

 

Literacy 

​ We reviewed plural noun rules, specifically dropping the f to -ves and 

irregular plural nouns. With the return from Christmas break, the goal is to 

encourage more independence when answering questions. With the use of the 

story, Click clack Moo Cows that Type, the band-aid was slowly pulled off! Complete 

sentences and proper punctuation will be expected. We can do it! In writing we 

worked on exact verbs and how they can change the meaning of a sentence.  

 

 Math 

With the beginning of our subtraction unit, we learned different strategies 

to subtract fluently. We also learned how to subtract two digit numbers with and 

without regrouping.  Please ask your second grader about our rap!​  

 

Science 

​    The rainforest and ocean were discovered!                 

Religion 

​ This week we read about the 12 disciples and Jesus healing a man at the 

pool. Once again, we learn that Jesus is powerful and compassionate and cares for 

all our needs.  

Art 

​ We did a direct drawing of a snowman popping out of a present.  



 
 


